ALPENSEE WATER DISTRICT
April 19, 2012

Via E-Mail: FKMHP@aol.com
and Regular Mail
Ms. Lori Cutunilli

P.O. Box 1653

Frisco, CO 80443

Dear Lori:


The Board is in receipt of your letter dated April 17, 2012 in which you raise various issues related to your position as District Manager.  Please be advised that the District has engaged your services since May 31 of 2001 under the Independent Contractor Agreement that you signed.  The District strongly disputes that it has done anything contrary to the terms of that Agreement or that would otherwise negate your status as an independent contractor as set forth in the Agreement.  It is our intent until further notice to continue to engage your services pursuant to the Agreement.  You therefore have been and will remain an independent contractor until such time as the Agreement is terminated.  We will expect you to continue to render the services required and to meet the standard of performance as set forth in the Agreement.

Also, please be advised that the District strongly denies that you have been discriminated against in any way.  We take such allegations seriously.  If you have facts that you have not otherwise presented to us that you believe amount to an event of discrimination, we will consider them and respond appropriately.







Sincerely,







______________________







President







Board of Directors







Alpense Water District  
